
 
 
October 25, 2013 
 
To: SVIA Board of Directors 
 
From: Gina Mitchell, President 
 
Re: Approval of FAQ on Stable Value Basics and 2014 Budget 
 

SVIA’s Board of Directors unanimously approved by email the FAQ on Stable Value Basics that was 

developed by Sue Graef, Brett Gorman, Nick Gage, and Marijn Smit.  The Board also approved the 

Membership and Budget’s suggested 2014 Budget.  Board members were given a week to review both 

items and provide comments and/or suggestions. 

 


